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To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; mackenzierjdgerpa@gmail.com
Subject: Whole Public Hearing re: 526 residential units

To whom It may cohcern,
| would lika our comments to be included at the upcoming meeting on October 7, 2019.

We live near Dufferin south of Kirby. We have observed significant congestion on Dufferin as development continued In
the area over the past 10 years.

Although | have written to Councll in'the past on this issue - we have seen no action. There Is also no public transit
avallable north of Major Mackenzie and Dufferin to help relleve the pressure.

Before any further development is approved it is imperative that the traffic congestion in the area be addressed, This is
important for both existing residents and any new developments.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter
Przemek Tomczak and Valerie Shannon

-H.unterwo_od Chase
Maple, Ontario




